
NORTH	BRANCH	OF	ECORSE	CREEK	DRAIN	

• Under the leadership of Wayne County Executive Warren C. Evans, 
the Wayne County Drain Commissioner received a $10 million grant 
to perform work on the North Branch Ecorse Creek Drain.  

• You are receiving this letter because the drain is along your 
property. Part of the work performed on the drain may take place 
on your property.  

• You will be receiving an additional letter within the next few weeks 
regarding the work on the drain. The letter also requests that you 
participate in a survey run by the County.  

• This survey is very important and will help the County to better 
prepare for the work that needs to take place on the drain.  

We	appreciate	your	help!	Please	contact	us	with	any	
questions	or	concerns.		

(313)	241-0704	|	info@NBEcorseCreek.com		
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